We have finally decided to take a break!!

Starting March, Uptown Pizza will be closed on Sundays!
IF YOU HAVE A LARGE CATERING EVENT FOR SUNDAY, PLEASE CALL US A DAY AHEAD AND WE CAN ACCOMMODATE YOUR EVENT!!
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We hope this does not cause any inconvenience.  We are here Monday through Saturday from 11am to 10pm to serve you!!

Thank you for your support!!
